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19th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
This letter is to confirm the cancellation of this year’s planned French trip given the extraordinary circumstances 
we currently find ourselves in.  Due to future uncertainty, the visit will not be rescheduled for later on in the 
academic year. 
 
We are currently waiting to hear from Voyager Schools travel regarding a refund following intervention by the 
local authority legal department. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and support over the last few weeks and 
apologise for the disappointment this will cause your son/daughter. 
 
School will be in touch again in the future once refunds have been secured. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E. Threadgold 
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